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Sam Grant

From: Sam Grant
Sent: 26 March 2025 11:01
To: stephen willcox
Subject: RE: Mining Remediation Authority.

Dear Mr Willcox.  
 
Thank you for your email and informing the Council of the work planned by the coal authority. Do 
you have a contact for them, so I can get details of the work being proposed.  
 
If you could also confirm the dates when this work will be occurring so we can handle any reports 
accordingly.  
 
Just to note, if the identify of a complainant can be compromised by sharing the details of any 
complaints made, the Council reserves the right to withhold this information from disclosure.  
 
Regards,  
 
Sam Grant MPlan MRTPI 
 
Senior Planning & Enforcement Officer 
Development Management 
Bath & North East Somerset Council  
Email: Sam_Grant@bathnes.gov.uk 
Phone: 01225 477480 
www.bathnes.gov.uk   
www.twitter.com/bathnes 
 
*Please note: We are currently experiencing a significant increase in workload in the 
Enforcement Team which is having an impact on our ability to respond within our 
published service standard timescales. We are having to prioritise cases and workloads 
carefully and whilst we will review each case and query received, it may take longer than 
usual to respond* 
 
Improving People’s Lives 
 

 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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RTPI (SW) Planning Authority of the Year 2023 - Winner 
RTPI (SW) Award for Planning Excellence 2023 – Winner 
RTPI (SW) Award for planning Excellence 2024 - Shortlisted 
 

From: stephen willcox
Sent: 26 March 2025 07:34 
To: Sam Grant <Sam_Grant@bathnes.gov.uk> 
Subject: Mining Remediation Authority. 
 
Mine col lapse in Fry’s B ottom Wood.  Over the coming m ont hs there will be several hundred tons of mimi ng fill mat erial being deliver ed into Fry’s Bottom W ood.  This is to se cure the safety for mysel f and ot her from the mine collapse.  The Coal Author  

External sender

Make sure you trust this sender before taking any actions.  

Dear Mr Grant 
 
Mine collapse in Fry’s Bottom Wood.  
 
Over the coming months there will be several hundred tons of miming fill material being delivered into 
Fry’s Bottom Wood.  
 
This is to secure the safety for myself and other from the mine collapse.  
 
The Coal Authority have a legal requirement to make safe these features.  
 
Any reports of this activity by any unauthorised person entering the “Land” should be reported to me 
directly without fail.  
 
Regards 
 
Steve Willcox  


